
 

 

 

 
Football Club – Years 5 & 6 

                    
27th September, 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term I will be holding a Football Club for Years 5 and 6 pupils each 
Thursday after school from 3:20pm until 4:20pm.  These sessions will begin 
on Tuesday 3rd October, 2017.   
 
If your child would like to take part, please complete and return the permission 
slip below as soon as possible.  There are limited places available.   
 
Involvement in this activity is dependent on your child maintaining excellent 
attendance and behaviour whilst taking part in this activity. 
 
Thank you for your support 

                                                                          
Miss Quinn 

 
 

 
I give permission for my child _________________________ to attend 
Football club each Tuesday from 3:20pm until 4:20pm.   
 

 My child will be collected from school at 4:20 p.m. 
 

 My child has permission to make their own way home from school. 
 
Please delete as appropriate 
 
Class:   
  
Parent/Carer Signature: __________________ 
Date:  
 
Medical conditions:_______________________ 
 
 
Contact Number one: 
 



Contact Number two: 


